G
oiinnm,

13-08-2021

Re: Draft Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law 202

| hereby object to the proposed Bye-Law for the following reasons

1. The listed waters should be managed exclusively for the benefit of salmonid species.
Tha word 'primarily” {(number 4 on tha proposed By2-Lawv) implies that these waisrs ma,

alsg m= managed for other fish sneciss

2. Stock Management plans should be of at least 5 year duration
a52d Byz-tawy

3. Point 7 of the proposed Bye-Law should be deleted

sffact of this point would be 19 transfe trots t
rimary devalopmeant -oiz of infand risharias trela
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